


June 7, 2017






Mr. & Mrs. 
 Street
Arlington, MA 02474

Dear 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are excited to announce that Fidelity House has been quietly undertaking our first ever Capital Campaign: “Building on Tradition.”  With nearly half of our ultimate $3 million goal pledged, this letter to our closest friends and supporters in St. Agnes Parish, opens the campaign to a public phase. 
A great deal of preparation and thought has gone into the decision and plan to improve and revitalize the 62-year-old Fidelity House facility so that it may welcome future generations as it has many of our families. 
Today, we would like to formally ask for your support.  Many of you know firsthand that since 1955, Fidelity House has served thousands of families in the community with a variety of programs for both children and adults.   Now, with your help, Fidelity House will be able to continue to grow and do an even better job of fulfilling the needs of the community for many years to come. 
Our goal is to raise $3 million for much needed gym and physical plant improvements, as well as handicap accessibility.   I am enclosing a pledge form as well as materials that further explain the Capital Campaign and outline Fidelity House programs. Because this project is so important, we are planning a series of information sessions to be held at Fidelity House to provide tours and to answer any questions you may have.   Please consider joining us at one of these meetings:
7-8 p.m. Wednesday  - June 14
7-8 p.m. Wednesday  - June 21
7-8 p.m. Wednesday  - June 28
It’s time to build on Fidelity House’s tradition.  Please consider helping.

								Warm Regards,
								
								Ed Woods
								Executive Director
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